RC 059

L’ Adak Community Development Corporation

PO Box 1943 Adak, Alaska 99546
(907) 592-2335

To: ADF&G Board of Fisheries
Date: March 19, 2014
Re: Withdrawl of Proposal 353

Dear Chairman Karl Johnstone,

ACDC submitted Proposal 353 concerning the 21 day pre-registration requirement for
RKC in Area O. We wish to withdraw the proposal.

Based on clarification from ADFG staff that pre-registration for RKC does not in itself
require the vessel to stop participation in any other fishery. Our concerns regarding
“stand downs” are more properly addressed in proposal 355.

Thank you.
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